THE CITY OF DILLEY IS SEEKING LIFEGUARDS!

SUMMER TIME IS ALMOST HERE!!! THE CITY OF DILLEY IS SEEKING TO FILL
LIFEGUARD POSITIONS FOR SUMMER 2022, THE POSITIONS WILL BE OPENED UN-
TIL FILLED. APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE AT CITY HALL!! (116 E. Miller)
EEO

LIFEGUARD CERTIFICATION COURSES ARE LIMITED AND ARE
AVAILABLE ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS.

APPLICANT’S MUST BE AT LEAST 15 YRS. OF AGE!



